
Our Learning

This month our theme is Me and
My Friends. We will be exploring
ourselves, our bodies and friends.

THEME: ME AND MY FRIENDS

HELPING YOUR CHILD:
 
· Talk about all the things happening in
Nursery. 
(Pictures on the website may help with
this.)
  E.g. ’What was in the water today?’
      ‘What was the story about today?’
        ‘Tell me about your painting.’
· Let your child put their own coat on
and take it off themselves.
· Encourage good manners…….’please’
and ‘thank you’.
· Encourage your child to try unfamiliar
food, using cutlery to eat the food
themselves.
· Encourage your child to put on their
own shoes.
 

OUR COLOUR: GREEN Baby Photographs

Home Time Changes

The Halloween holiday can unsettle
children so for the first week 
following the break home time is
12.45pm/12.50pm
 
From 11/11/24 
onwards home time will be at 1.25pm
(N2) /1.35pm (N1) (for those staying
for dinners).
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We would appreciate if you
could send in a picture of
your child as a baby so we
can make a display of what we
can do now.
‘When I was a baby I could
drink milk, now I can use a
fork to eat my dinner!’
 



Christmas Clear-out

If you are planning to make room
for new toys, be advised that we
always appreciate donations of
unused toys to add to our
resources.
 

 

Book Bags Parent Teacher Consultations
 
We will soon start to send home a book
bag for your child to share stories with
you. 
 
It is their choice of books which hopefully
will be ideal for bedtime reading. 
 
Book bags go home on Friday and
should be returned the following
Wednesday, ready for a new choice on
the next Friday.
 
We encourage the children to make their
own choice so we apologise if they pick
the same one that they particularly enjoy!
 
Happy reading!
 Upcoming Dates for Diary

Nursery and Year 1 Open
morning—Thursday 28th
November at 9.30-10.30am
 

It was great to have the opportunity to
speak with you in regards to your child’s
settling into Nursery. The next
consultations are due to be held in
February. If you have any that you
would like to discuss with us in the
meantime please feel free to contact us
at any stage. You can contact us via
Seesaw or we are available by phone
most days from 2.30pm. 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Coats

· Please ensure your child comes
in every day with a warm
winter coat. These need to be
able to fasten as we go outside
on cold days.

 
Occasional lateness due to traffic or
unforeseen circumstances is
understandable and cannot be
avoided but do please try to be on
time as staff have to order dinners
and complete attendance as soon as
they can. A late mark (L) is given
prior to 9.30 and (U) given for arrivals
after 9.30.
 

Nursery Times


